
Fortnightly Class 5 Newsletter 
Friday 06/12/2024  

Your child’s learning is very much a partnership between home and school so if you have any concerns at all please 
telephone the school office, come and see us or contact via email.  

 
 
 
 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Certificate Winners 
 

 
Last Week 
Christian Value – Charlie for being 
unique and thinking outside the box. 
Curriculum Award – Darcie for her 
amazing consistency in our tests. 
Star Writer – Tom for a very 
thoughtful action story 
 

This Week 

Christian Value – Sonia for putting 
her trust in us to help her learn. 
Curriculum Award – Sam for 
contributions to our Lifebus session. 
Star Writer- Archie for super writing 

in RE. 
 

WELL DONE! 

 

 

 

 

Notices  

KS2 Production 
Preparations are well underway for our KS2 Christmas 

production – ‘Christmas Around the World’. We would be 
grateful for any help you can give in supporting your child in 

learning their lines/ songs. We look forward to seeing you for 
the show on Monday 16th December at 2pm or 6pm. 

 
 

 

Staff Contact Details 

Mr Pratley 
s.pratley@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

 
School Office Tel: 01772 729880 

 

Key Dates 

Wednesday 11th December – KS1 Nativity 2pm and 6pm 

Thursday 12th December  1pm-3pm – Yr 6 Rescheduled visit to  

PNE Deepdale Stadium. 

Monday 16th December -KS2 Nativity 2pm and 6pm 

Tuesday 17th December KS1 Christmas Party 

Wednesday 18th December KS2 Christmas Party 

Friday 20th December – Last day of term. Finish at 2pm. 

 

 

Class Open Door 

Please feel free to visit me 

In Year 6 and ask any  

questions you may have. 

Mr Pratley  

 

Monday 3:20pm – 3:40pm 

Alternatively, you can email me 

using the contact details at the 

top of the page. 

Class News 

You can definitely tell that we are in the countdown to 
Christmas as the past few weeks have been more action 
packed than usual. Many thanks for all of the generous 
donations that came in for our non-uniform day. This meant 
that we had a great range of prizes for yesterday’s tombola. 
The Year 6 children once again supported their Reception 
buddies and it was lovely to see the joy on the faces of those 
fortunate enough to win. We all enjoyed the ‘Snow White’ 
pantomime which, being action packed from beginning to 
end, kept every child on the edge of their seat (or mat!). We 
are hoping that this will have inspired the children in KS2 to 
pull out all the stops for their own performance of 
‘Christmas Around the World’.  

Much good learning is still taking place, particularly in 
Science where the children investigated the question, 
‘Which fruit makes the best battery?’. Working like 
scientists, they used a multi-meter to measure the voltage in 
circuits using bananas, apples, kiwis, tomatoes, lemons and 
more. Why don’t you ask them which fruit won? In English, 
we are researching a Ukrainian Christmas so that we can 
produce an information text. We will share some of our 
findings with you at the nativity! 

Mr Pratley 
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